
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 

CONSTRUCTION SERVICES 
 

Sealed Bids will be received by the Park City Municipal Corporation (PCMC) Public 
Utilities Department, located at 1053 Iron Horse Drive, P.O. Box 1480, Park City 84060, 
until 4:00 p.m., on July 8, 2015, for the Water SCADA Fiber Project. Bids received after 
the specified time and date will not be considered. 
 
The purpose of this request is to select a qualified Contractor to install fiber option 
conduit and cable to support the water system’s SCADA system.  The Project Site is 
located in various areas in Park City Water distribution area. All work will need to be 
completed within the time stipulated   
 
All communications relative to this RFP shall be directed to the Water Project Engineer 
prior to submittal of the Proposal: 
 

Nick Graue, Water Project Engineer 
Park City Water Department 

Email:  nick.graue@parkcity.org 
 
The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all Bids, to waive any informality, to make 
selection, and modify the schedule and scope of the Project as it may best serve the 
interest of the Owner. 
 


